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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

_ P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 29, 1%6u

Miami Petroleum Company, Inc.
P. U, Orawer 204u
Abilene, Texas

Attention: sir, Jack Stivers

Gentlenmen:

ileferenco is made to the writer's letter dated hiay 2u, 1960, di-
rected to you, regarding the plugging of tloover Ranch A" Well
No. 1. Inasmuch as you have failed to acknowledge receipt of
said letter, this letter is to inform you that the matter is
being turned over to the Legal Department of the Commission with
the recommendation that the Surety Compsny that issued the plug-
ging bond on the tloover Well be called upon to set a regulation
warker st the well and complete the cleaning of the location.

Very truly yours,

J. E. KAPTEINA
District Engineer
JEK/ig
cc: Mpr, I, R, Trujille
Uil Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico

hr, U, E. Payne - General Counsel
Uil Conservation Commission
santa Fe, New Mexico



